
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

February 20, 2013 
 
 
Shelley Brueggemann 
Acting Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Ms. Brueggemann: 
 
The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company), are being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 5, Schedule of Rates for Electric 
Service: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 4th Revised Sheet No. 199 3rd Revised Sheet No. 199 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 200 2nd Revised Sheet No. 200 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 201 2nd Revised Sheet No. 201 
  

These tariff sheets are being issued February 20, 2013, to become effective on and after March 22, 2013.    
 
The revisions modify the Company’s tariff consistent with the terms of the Stipulation and Agreement Regarding 
Ameren Missouri’s Keeping Current Program approved by the Missouri Public Service Commission (MoPSC) in 
Case No. ER-2012-0166. 
 
The proposed tariff sheets were shared and discussed with all parties to the stipulation including:  MoPSC Staff, 
Office of the Public Counsel, Missouri Industrial Energy Consumers, AARP and Consumers Council of Missouri, 
prior to filing, and their suggestions were adopted. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Corporate Counsel 
 
 
Enclosures 
Cc: Office of the Public Counsel 
 Henry Warren and Gay Fred, MPSC 
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